
From: stella caruano   
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 10:25 PM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Illegal trucks 
 
Hello,   
I am a young driver and resident of Bolton, and it concerns me how many tractor trailers are driving 
recklessly in the area. These drivers speed and run through red lights, ultimately killing numerous 
amounts of innocent people who are obeying traffic laws. It doesn’t seem like the actions of these 
drivers are being monitored by anyone; evident through their continuous dangerous driving in 
residential areas. I, along with everyone else would like to see a significant decrease of these 18 wheeler 
trucks in the Bolton/Caledon area to ensure the safety of residents. I would like my comments added to 
this weeks agenda and circulated to council reference..agenda item 15.2.2 illegal trucking-council 
meeting Tuesday September 24, 2024.  
 

 




